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1. I hope everyone had a lovely Eastertide. 
2. STOP Press - the Community Action Fund 2021 is now open for applications.  You can access the application form and all associated guidance notes on the South Norfolk Council website here. Please note that the deadline for all applications is Tuesday 1 June. If you are considering submitting an application , but have questions regarding the project’s eligibility, or the application process, the Communities Team are on hand to provide guidance and can be contacted on 01508 533914. Alternatively, please email Matt Allen with your queries mallen@s-norfolk.gov.uk; The CAF Panel will meet on Friday 2 July to consider applications. 
3. We debated planning & flooding issues at the Scrutiny meeting on the 31st March.  Various recommendations were made and the subject will be revisited later in the year.   
4. I attended a related flooding meeting on the 24th March where Anglian Water and the Emergency Services and Lord Dannatt spoke (he is heading the county flooding enquiry). 
5. Government has now for Easter, but has only extended the emergency powers act in a limited fashion. After May 7th no Zoom meetings will be legal for local government. The LGA is seeking a legal ruling on this as it effectively means for most councils no meetings can happen in May and June until the Covid restrictions are lifted. There has been greater public participation in council business since the access to Zoom, Teams, YouTube, FB etc. There is a consultation on the Ministry of Communities & Local Government website until June if you wish to comment. 
6. I hope everyone found the Census easy to complete. It is not too late to obtain paper copies or to get help with completing it.  
7. You may have seen that the Judicial Review against two of the windfarm developments has been given permission to go ahead, however result of Hornsea 3 is disappointing.  
8. We attended the Thickthorn infrastructure project meeting to raise residents’ concerns. Some amendments have been made and some attention to traffic movements. Local developers are obliged to contribute also. 
9. The County and PCC Elections are on May 6th.  Monday 19th April – is the deadline for registering to vote, Tuesday 20th April is the deadline for applying for a postal vote.  It’s a good idea to check you are registered and apply for a postal vote which can be via the phone, SNC or Gov websites. Polling stations will be open but might be slow as the staff are taking extra hygiene precautions. 
Any problems with any of the above please contact me. Best wishes, Vivienne 
